Good But Not Religious (GBNR)

SEPTEMBER 2020 - A monthly update on Keith Martin's work as a nonreligious chaplain and educator online

GBNR POSTERS ON CAMPUS

Even though Keith retired from campus work in the spring, the University of Waterloo Chaplaincy Association and the University of Guelph Multi-Faith Resource Team are letting him post the following on their main bulletin boards.

NOT RELIGIOUS? Trying to be good?

(in your field of study and in your character?)

www.GoodButNotReligious.ca

Resources for being and doing good



Or contact Keith Martin, Nonreligious Chaplain and Educator Online Retired chaplain and campus worker at U. of Guelph, 2014-20 kmartin@goodbutnotreligious.ca, 519-372-4642

Keith plans to visit each campus or city every other month to meet with students, alumni and faculty who would like to stay connected. In August he had visits in Guelph with a grad student, an alumni, and a faculty member and his family, exchanging ideas and resources about both life and death.

www.GoodButNotReligious.ca
Resources for Being and Doing Good